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July 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Re: Arrangements for last week of term- ‘Big Day In’ 

We hope you and your families are well at this time. 

We are writing to inform you of the arrangements for the last week of term. To celebrate the end of 

the academic year we will be having a ‘Big Day In’, Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th July, to reward 

students for their hard work this year. We have arranged inflatable and circus activities, waltzers and 

a complimentary ice cream for all students. All activities have been risk assessed but we appreciate 

that not all students will want to take part therefore there will be a ‘quiet zone’ where students can 

watch a film should this be the case. 

Please see below when your child’s year group are having their ‘Big Day In’: 

Wednesday 19th July - Year 7 (periods 1-2) and year 9 (periods 3-4)  

Thursday 20th July- Year 8 (periods 1-2) and year 10 (periods 3-4) 

When your child’s year group have their ‘Big Day In’ please ensure your child: 

• Brings their bag and equipment (the ‘Big Day In’ will only be part of the day and students will 

be in lessons for the rest of the day) 

• Wears their CNCS PE kit (only on the day when your child has their ‘Big Day In’) 

• Brings a water bottle and sun cream  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all students and their families a safe and enjoyable 

summer holiday and remind you that school term will end on Friday 21st July at 3:10pm. 

Should you have any questions or queries about the arrangements for the last week of term please do 

not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year via email or call 02476 332382. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr A Williams         Ms E O’Connor 
Senior Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher 
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